High School Bulletin for September 26th, 2022

Today's High School birthday: Chloe Reinke and Keydan Reinke

The library is available most mornings for silent reading and studying. Feel free to stop by.

Congratulations to both our girls and boys' cross country teams for taking first place at the Linden Invite on Saturday. Special congrats to the girl's team for scoring a perfect score.

This week is Homecoming week. Dress up days are as follows:

Today: PJ Day

Tomorrow: Country vs Country Club Day Wednesday: Dress like your Class Holiday

Thursday: Dress like a Dad Day/Adam Sandler Day

Friday: Red, White and Blue Day

Attn Students: PLEASE make sure that you check your emails!!!!!!

Western University will be here on Thursday, September 29th at 9:00. If you are interested in meeting with the rep please let Mrs. Polega know,

ATTN. STUDENTS: Picture Retake Day is scheduled for Wednesday, October 5th, from 8 a.m. until noon.

If you are in the Patriot Dream Program, please check your email and fill the form out.

There will be a Teen Night for anyone that is 12-18 on October 1st sponsored by Scheurer Hospital. If you would like more information there is a flyer in the hallway and on the office window.

Any Freshman that ordered a Class T-shirt, it is in the office ready to be picked up and paid for.

Please make sure that when you are late, leaving or coming back, for any reason after school starts, that you come into the office and sign in or out.

Students, just a reminder if your going on a college visit please have the <u>Guidance Office sign</u> your form <u>before you go on your visit..</u>

Student, just a reminder if you are going on a job shadow please make sure you get a form from the Guidance office.

Students: All vehicles must be registered in the office. Permit forms are available in the office.

Remember Patriots: Care for others. Own the day. Be determined. Show effort."